
Headteacher’s  

Comments 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you've all had a lovely week.  

 

Once again school has been a bustling hive of activity; On Monday we celebrated Green Heart day. This 
day is always special as it gives us the chance to reflect on how we can look after our beautiful planet. 
All the children came up with their own pledges, which details how small changes can have a massive 
impact. If they haven’t already told you what they have pledged, ask them to see if they can remember.  

Three children from KS2 spent Thursday at the annual climate sum-
mit in Kendal, they joined many other local schools at QKS. The chil-
dren shared what we do as a school to help protect God's planet 
through our Laudato Si group and they also took part in a carousel of 
activities including; a biodiversity workshop, building a bug hotel & a nature journaling activity. 
They were also taught how to identify different species using an App, which we hope to use 
school wide from September. Many thanks to Queen Katherine School and CDEC for hosting. 

On Wednesday, the Mini Police joined PCSO Sarah Blacow to plant up 
some beautiful flower pots in the library garden. The children also com-

pleted a litter pick. Library gardens are looking great. Many thanks to Windermere town council for their kind 
hospitality; the biscuits and the juice.  

 

The Trailblazers have enjoyed their concluding session with Any from Playful Nature. The children loved com-
pleting work on their Nature Journals & discussing their emotions and checking in with themselves. 

 

Our Nursery & EYFS open morning was a success. Many thanks if you were able to join us.  

Mrs Meyerhoff, our new Explorers teacher is coming to spend the afternoon with us on Monday, followed by a 'meet the teacher' 
session at 3.30 with parents, please join us if you can. She's really looking forward to starting in her new role. 

 

This afternoon it's our summer fete. I'm sure it'll be a great success as always. Thanks to our PFA for organising the event.  

Next week is busy.  
Please check key dates for what's on. Leavers and end of Year assembly is Thursday 13th at 14.00 in KS2, followed by PFA Ice creams 
and a circus club performance on the playground at 15.15. Leavers mass is on Wednesday 17th July in church 
at 9.30am. There will also be a special assembly at 11.00am on Wed 17th in KS2. 

 

Many thanks as always for your sup-
port, 

Enjoy the weekend,  

Mrs Bone 

Head teacher  

 
 
 
 

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Tues 11th July—KS2 Swimming 

Weds 12 July—Forest School KS2 
Thurs 14th July—Leavers Assembly 2pm 

Fri 14th July—Brantwood KS2 
Tues 18th July—Roan Head KS1 

Tues 18th July—Furness Abbey KS2 
Weds 19th July—Leavers Mass 9.30am 

Weds 19th July—Special Assembly 
Weds 19th July—School closes @ 2pm 

Friday 7th July 2023 

Reception 97% 

Year 1  100%   

Year 2  91% 

Year 3  92%  

Year 4  75% 

Year 5 64% 

Year 6 91% 

Scan the QR 

code to get to 

our website. 

KS2 at their last  

Watersports session 

The children have 
been enjoying  

various  Afterschool 
Clubs this week 


